
The Strategic Review

How to take part



What is The Strategic Review?

The Strategic Review is an opportunity to work with a 

team of six senior executives, who will provide clear, actionable 

recommendations on how to address a key strategic issue currently 

faced by your organisation. 

The benefits:

• Focus on a specific strategic issue, through a short engagement.

• The opportunity to reflect on your current position and potential 

next steps.

• Continuation of strategic planning from your initial Pilotlight 

engagement (previous partner charities). 



What is the selection process?

Invitation: 

Previous Pilotlight 

partners and new 

charities are able to 

apply to The 

Strategic Review.

If selected:

You and your Pilotlighter team will work together for approximately 10 hours over 2-3 months.

Application: 

The charity submits 

a brief expression of 

interest detailing the 

strategic issue to be 

addressed.

Follow up: 

A call/meeting is 

arranged to understand 

the issue and 

how The Strategic 

Review can help.



A Pilotlight Project Manager organises and facilitates all meetings, shares notes and materials, 

and provides a conduit between you and your Pilotlighter team.

How does it work?

First meeting: 

For the Pilotlighter

team to get to 

know your 
organisation.

Second meeting: 

With you and the 

team to learn about 

your current 

challenges and 

opportunities.

Team-only planning: 

The Pilotlighter team 

will have planning 

meetings to prepare 

their 

recommendations.

Final meeting: 

The team will 

present their 

recommendations 

and discuss next 

steps with you. 



www.pilotlight.org.uk


